Wine Partnership with The Wise Old Dog

We are partnering with the Wise Old Dog as part of the “Spin to Win” Wine Pull at the gala on Novem-
ber 16, 2023. A Wine Pull is where guests will be able to purchase a “mystery” bottle of wine. The
bottles will range in value from $20 to $100. If you would like to donate a bottle of wine to the Wine
Pull, bottles may be purchased at a 10% discount by ordering through The Wise Old Dog website. CLC
will pick up the donated wine for you!

To place an order as a donation (please use Google Chrome), just follow these steps:

1. Go to https://thewiseolddog.com/collections/childrens-law-center-wines BEFORE NOVEMBER 10, 2023. (If
you go straight to their website, click on Browse and look for Children’s Law Center Wines.)

2. Select your donated item(s), add to cart and check out.
3. The website will ask you to register for an account.

4. Once you create your account and password, you will
a) fill out the Delivery Method. MAKE SURE TO CLICK PICK UP on the left side of the screen.
Remember, you will not be picking it up — Children’s Law Center will pick up all bottles from the
store.
b) 10% discount is automatically applied
c) put in your credit card information
d) click on the “Pay Now” button.

5. You will receive a confirmation email receipt from The Wise Old Dog. (Disregard anything about pick
up or delivery.) Please forward the confirmation email to clcct.gala@gmail.com to be credited for

your donation and in case there are any questions on wine purchases.

6. If you need any further assistance or need help picking out wine, please contact The Wise Old at 860-
523-5779 (our contact is Thomas but any of the staff should be able to assist).

Thank you for supporting the Children’s Law Center!



